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  Desmoid Tumors Charisse Litchman,2011-08-30 Desmoid Tumors (DT), also
called Aggressive Fibromatoses, are a rare fibroblastic proliferative
disease, with an incidence of 2 to 4 new cases per million people per year.
Despite the absence of a metastatic potential, DT cause significant morbidity
and at times mortality due to its locally invasive behaviour. The anatomical
locations can be abdominal, extra-abdominal (often in the extremities) and
intra-abdominal. This book is the first manuscript dedicated entirely to
Desmoid Tumors. Written by prominent clinicians, researchers and advocacy
group experts, patients and professionals alike will find this to be a
comprehensive review. Clinical presentation, imaging guidelines and treatment
paradigms are highlighted. Both the sporadic and heredity forms (Familial
Adenomatous Polyposis) will be discussed. A thorough discussion on the unique
issues in children with DT is included. A portion of the book will address
the role of the APC gene, the β-catenin protein and the role of mutations in
the genesis of DT. Emerging cutting edge research techniques will be
revealed. Also included is a thoughtful discussion on the controversial
labelling of Desmoid Tumors as benign and the consequences of such a
designation. The role of advocacy groups in supporting research and in
promoting awareness of rare diseases such as DT will be outlined. This book
will serve as basis to prepare clinicians, researchers and patients to embark
on the quest for a cure for Desmoid Tumors.
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  Solar Cells and Modules Arvind Shah,2020-07-16 This book gives a
comprehensive introduction to the field of photovoltaic (PV) solar cells and
modules. In thirteen chapters, it addresses a wide range of topics including
the spectrum of light received by PV devices, the basic functioning of a
solar cell, and the physical factors limiting the efficiency of solar cells.
It places particular emphasis on crystalline silicon solar cells and modules,
which constitute today more than 90 % of all modules sold worldwide.
Describing in great detail both the manufacturing process and resulting
module performance, the book also touches on the newest developments in this
sector, such as Tunnel Oxide Passivated Contact (TOPCON) and heterojunction
modules, while dedicating a major chapter to general questions of module
design and fabrication. Overall, it presents the essential theoretical and
practical concepts of PV solar cells and modules in an easy-to-understand
manner and discusses current challenges facing the global research and
development community.
  Human Spaceflight Wiley J. Larson,Linda K. Pranke,2000 Human spaceflight:
mission analysis and design is for you if you manage, design, or operate
systems for human spaceflight! It provides end-to-end coverage of designing
human space systems for Earth, Moon, and Mars. If you are like many others,
this will become the dog-eared book that is always on your desk -and used.
The book includes over 800 rules of thumb and sanity checks that will enable
you to identify key issues and errors early in the design processes. This
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book was written by group of 67 professional engineers, managers, and
educators from industry, government, and academia that collectively share
over 600 years of space-related experience! The team from the United States,
Austria, Canada, France, Germany, Japan, and Russia worked for four-and-one-
half years to capture industry and government best practices and lessons-
learned from industry and government in an effort to baseline global
conceptual design experience for human spaceflight. Human spaceflight:
mission analysis and design provides a much-needed big-picture perspective
that can be used by managers, engineers and students to integrate the myriad
of elements associated with human spaceflight.
  Pharmacokinetic Optimization in Drug Research Bernard Testa,2001-03-26 The
optimization of pharmacokinetic properties has become the bottleneck and a
major challenge in drug research. There was, hence, an urgent need for a book
covering this field in an authoritative, comprehensive, factual, and
conceptual manner. In this work of unique breadth and depth, international
authorities and practicing experts from academia and industry present the
most modern biological, physicochemical, and computational strategies to
achieve optimal pharmacokinetic properties in research series. These
properties include gastrointestinal absorption, protein binding, brain
permeation, and metabolic profile. Toxicological issues are, of course, also
of utmost importance. In addition to its 33 chapters, the book includes a CD-
ROM containing the invited lectures, oral communications and posters (in full
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version) presented at the Second LogP Symposium, 'Lipophilicity in Drug
Disposition -- Practical and Computational Approaches to Molecular Properties
Related to Drug Permeation, Disposition and Metabolism', held at the
University of Lausanne in March 2000.n.̓
  A Century of Excellence in Measurements, Standards, and Technology David R.
Lide,2001-10-30 Established by Congress in 1901, the National Bureau of
Standards (NBS), now the National Institute of Standards and Technology
(NIST), has a long and distinguished history as the custodian and
disseminator of the United States' standards of physical measurement. Having
reached its centennial anniversary, the NBS/NIST reflects on and celebrates
its first century with this book describing some of its seminal contributions
to science and technology. Within these pages are 102 vignettes that describe
some of the Institute's classic publications. Each vignette relates the
context in which the publication appeared, its impact on science, technology,
and the general public, and brief details about the lives and work of the
authors. The groundbreaking works depicted include: A breakthrough paper on
laser-cooling of atoms below the Doppler limit, which led to the award of the
1997 Nobel Prize for Physics to William D. Phillips The official report on
the development of the radio proximity fuse, one of the most important new
weapons of World War II The 1932 paper reporting the discovery of deuterium
in experiments that led to Harold Urey's1934 Nobel Prize for Chemistry A
review of the development of the SEAC, the first digital computer to employ
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stored programs and the first to process images in digital form The first
paper demonstrating that parity is not conserved in nuclear physics, a result
that shattered a fundamental concept of theoretical physics and led to a
Nobel Prize for T. D. Lee and C. Y. Yang Observation of Bose-Einstein
Condensation in a Dilute Atomic Vapor, a 1995 paper that has already opened
vast new areas of research A landmark contribution to the field of protein
crystallography by Wlodawer and coworkers on the use of joint x-ray and
neutron diffraction to determine the structure of proteins
  Operator Handbook Joshua Picolet,2020-03-18 The Operator Handbook takes
three disciplines (Red Team, OSINT, Blue Team) and combines them into one
complete reference guide. The book contains 123 individual cheat sheet
references for many of the most frequently used tools and techniques by
practitioners. Over 400 pages of content to assist the most seasoned
cybersecurity veteran or someone just getting started in the career field.
The goal of combining all disciplines into one book was to remove the
artificial barriers that only certain knowledge exists within a Team. The
reality is today's complex digital landscape demands some level of knowledge
in all areas. The Operator culture should mean a well-rounded team member no
matter the Team you represent. All cybersecurity practitioners are Operators.
The Blue Team should observe and understand Red Team tactics, Red Team should
continually push collaboration with the Blue Team, and OSINT should
continually work to peel back evidence of evil doers scattered across
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disparate data sources. In the spirit of having no separation, each reference
is listed in alphabetical order. Not only does this remove those team
separated notions, but it also aids in faster lookup. We've all had the same
experience where we knew there was an NMAP Cheat Sheet but did it fall under
Networking, Windows, or Tools? In the Operator Handbook it begins with N so
flip to the N's section. Also almost every topic is covered in How to exploit
X and How to defend X perspectives. Tools and topics covered: Cloud (AWS,
Azure, GCP), Windows, macOS, Linux, Android, iOS, DevOps (Docker,
Kubernetes), OSINT, Ports, Forensics, Malware Resources, Defender tools,
Attacker tools, OSINT tools, and various other supporting tools (Vim,
iptables, nftables, etc...). This handbook was truly meant to be a single
source for the most common tool and techniques an Operator can encounter
while on the job. Search Copy Paste L33t.
  The Car Hacker's Handbook Craig Smith,2016-03-01 Modern cars are more
computerized than ever. Infotainment and navigation systems, Wi-Fi, automatic
software updates, and other innovations aim to make driving more convenient.
But vehicle technologies haven’t kept pace with today’s more hostile security
environment, leaving millions vulnerable to attack. The Car Hacker’s Handbook
will give you a deeper understanding of the computer systems and embedded
software in modern vehicles. It begins by examining vulnerabilities and
providing detailed explanations of communications over the CAN bus and
between devices and systems. Then, once you have an understanding of a
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vehicle’s communication network, you’ll learn how to intercept data and
perform specific hacks to track vehicles, unlock doors, glitch engines, flood
communication, and more. With a focus on low-cost, open source hacking tools
such as Metasploit, Wireshark, Kayak, can-utils, and ChipWhisperer, The Car
Hacker’s Handbook will show you how to: –Build an accurate threat model for
your vehicle –Reverse engineer the CAN bus to fake engine signals –Exploit
vulnerabilities in diagnostic and data-logging systems –Hack the ECU and
other firmware and embedded systems –Feed exploits through infotainment and
vehicle-to-vehicle communication systems –Override factory settings with
performance-tuning techniques –Build physical and virtual test benches to try
out exploits safely If you’re curious about automotive security and have the
urge to hack a two-ton computer, make The Car Hacker’s Handbook your first
stop.
  Intelligent System Design Suresh Chandra Satapathy,Vikrant Bhateja,B.
Janakiramaiah,Yen-Wei Chen,2020-08-10 This book presents a collection of
high-quality, peer-reviewed research papers from the 6th International
Conference on Information System Design and Intelligent Applications (INDIA
2019), held at Lendi Institute of Engineering & Technology, India, from 1 to
2 November 2019. It covers a wide range of topics in computer science and
information technology, including data mining and data warehousing, high-
performance computing, parallel and distributed computing, computational
intelligence, soft computing, big data, cloud computing, grid computing and
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cognitive computing.
  A Farewell to Ice P. Wadhams,2017 Ice, the magic crystal -- A brief history
of ice on planet Earth -- The modern cycle of ice ages -- The greenhouse
effect -- Sea ice meltback begins -- The future of Arctic sea ice the death
spiral -- The accelerating effects of Arctic feedbacks -- Arctic methane, a
catastrophe in the making -- Strange weather -- The secret life of chimneys -
- What's happening to the Antarctic? -- The state of the planet -- A call to
arms
  Molecular and Quantitative Animal Genetics Hasan Khatib,2015-03-02 Animal
genetics is a foundational discipline in the fields of animal science, animal
breeding, and veterinary sciences. While genetics underpins the healthy
development and breeding of all living organisms, this is especially true in
domestic animals, specifically with respect to breeding for key traits.
Molecular and Quantitative Animal Genetics is a new textbook that takes an
innovative approach, looking at both quantitative and molecular breeding
approaches. The bookprovides a comprehensive introduction to genetic
principles and their applications in animal breeding. This text provides a
useful overview for those new to the field of animal genetics and breeding,
covering a diverse array of topics ranging from population and quantitative
genetics to epigenetics and biotechnology. Molecular and Quantitative Animal
Genetics will be an important and invaluable educational resource for
undergraduate and graduate students and animal agriculture professionals.
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Divided into six sections pairing fundamental principles with useful
applications, the book's comprehensive coverage will make it an ideal fit for
students studying animal breeding and genetics at any level.
  High-Throughput Screening in Drug Discovery Jörg Hüser,2006-12-13 Backed by
leading authorities, this is a professional guide to successful compound
screening in pharmaceutical research and chemical biology, including the
chemoinformatic tools needed for correct data evaluation. Chapter authors
from leading pharmaceutical companies as well as from Harvard University
discuss such factors as chemical genetics, binding, cell-based and
biochemical assays, the efficient use of compound libraries and data mining
using cell-based assay results. For both academics and professionals in the
pharma and biotech industries working on small molecule screening.
  Sex and Gender Differences in Infection and Treatments for Infectious
Diseases Sabra L. Klein,Craig W. Roberts,2023-09-11 This fully revised and
significantly expanded second edition examines sex and gender differences in
the immune system's response to bacterial, viral, and parasitic infections.
The volume discusses both common and distinct molecular mechanisms that
mediate these differences and illustrates how responses to vaccines may
differ between the sexes and in pregnant individuals. Special emphasis is
placed on the interplay between hormones and the immune system in the
pathogenesis of HIV, SARS-CoV-2, influenza, malaria, tuberculosis, and
amebiasis. This second edition includes completely rewritten chapters as well
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as all new contents. This book is intended for researchers in academia and
industry as well as clinicians in the fields of microbiology, immunology, and
pharmacology. By expanding knowledge in sex and gender medicine as a basis
for developing personalized treatment strategies, the book contributes to UN
Sustainable Development Goals 3 (health and well-being) and 5 (gender
equality).
  Cephalopods Present and Past: New Insights and Fresh Perspectives Neil H.
Landman,Richard Arnold Davis,Royal H. Mapes,2007-09-09 This book brings
together international scientists who focus on present-day and fossil
cephalopods, ranging broadly from Paleozoic ammonoids to today's octopods. It
covers systematics and evolution; hard- and soft part morphology; and
ecology, biogeography, and taphonomy. The book also includes new evidence for
the existence of an ink sac in fossil ammonoids and features the first record
of an in-depth study of octopus ecology in Alaska.
  The Human Factor in a Mission to Mars Konrad Szocik,2019-04-09 A manned
mission to Mars is faced with challenges and topics that may not be obvious
but of great importance and challenging for such a mission. This is the first
book that collects contributions from scholars in various fields, from
astronomy and medicine, to theology and philosophy, addressing such topics.
The discussion goes beyond medical and technological challenges of such a
deep-space mission. The focus is on human nature, human emotions and biases
in such a new environment. The primary audience for this book are all
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researchers interested in the human factor in a space mission including
philosophers, social scientists, astronomers, and others. This volume will
also be of high interest for a much wider audience like the non-academic
world, or for students.
  The Hacker's Dictionary Eric S. Raymond,2017-06-19 This document is a
collection of slang terms used by various subcultures of computer hackers.
Though some technical material is included for background and flavor, it is
not a technical dictionary; what we describe here is the language hackers use
among themselves for fun, social communication, and technical debate.
  The Ghost's Child Sonya Hartnett,2016-02-09 A one-of-a-kind love
story...Those who enjoy fables or magical realism will be spellbound by this
redemptive story of a search for love, love lost and love (of a sort) found
again...exquisite prose. – Publishers Weekly Maddy, an old lady now, arrives
home one day to find a peculiar boy waiting for her. Over tea, she tells him
the story of her life long ago, when she wished for her days to be as
romantic and mysterious as a fairy tale. It was then that she fell painfully
in love with a free spirit named Feather, who put aside his wild ways to live
with her in a little cottage, conceived with her a child never to be born,
and disappeared -- leaving an inconsolable Maddy to follow after him on a
fantastical journey across the sea. In a beautifully crafted tale, currently
shortlisted for a 2008 Commonwealth Writers Prize, Sonya Hartnett masterfully
explores the mysteries of the heart, the sustaining power of memory, and the
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ultimate consolation that comes to souls who live fully and fearlessly.
  Guidance for Managing Ethical Issues in Infectious Disease Outbreaks World
Health Organization,2016 Infectious disease outbreaks are frequently
characterized by scientific uncertainty, social and institutional disruption,
and an overall climate of fear and distrust. Policy makers and public health
professionals may be forced to weigh and prioritize potentially competing
ethical values in the face of severe time and resource constraints. This
document seeks to assist policy-makers, health care providers, researchers,
and others prepare for outbreak situations by anticipating and preparing for
the critical ethical issues likely to arise.--Publisher.
  The History of Negation in the Languages of Europe and the Mediterranean
David Willis,Christopher Lucas,Anne Breitbarth,2013-07-25 This is the first
of a two-volume comparative history of negation in the languages of Europe
and the Mediterranean. It examines the development of sentential negation and
negative indefinites and quantifiers in languages and language groups such as
Italian, English, Dutch, German, Celtic, Slavonic, Greek, Uralic, and Afro-
Asiatic.
  METALS, MINERALS, AND SOCIETY. ,2018
  Ecological Data William K. Michener,James W. Brunt,2009-04-01 Ecologists
are increasingly tackling difficult issues like global change, loss of
biodiversity and sustainability of ecosystem services. These and related
topics are enormously challenging, requiring unprecedented multidisciplinary
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collaboration and rapid synthesis of large amounts of diverse data into
information and ultimately knowledge. New sensors, computers, data collection
and storage devices and analytical and statistical methods provide a powerful
tool kit to support analyses, graphics and visualizations that were
unthinkable even a few years ago. New and increased emphasis on
accessibility, management, processing and sharing of high-quality, well-
maintained and understandable data represents a significant change in how
scientists view and treat data. These issues are complex and despite their
importance, are typically not addressed in database, ecological and
statistical textbooks. This book addresses these issues, providing a much
needed resource for those involved in designing and implementing ecological
research, as well as students who are entering the environmental sciences.
Chapters focus on the design of ecological studies, data management
principles, scientific databases, data quality assurance, data documentation,
archiving ecological data and information and processing data into
information and knowledge. The book stops short of a detailed treatment of
data analysis, but does provide pointers to the relevant literature in
graphics, statistics and knowledge discovery. The central thesis of the book
is that high quality data management systems are critical for addressing
future environmental challenges. This requires a new approach to how we
conduct ecological research, that views data as a resource and promotes
stewardship, recycling and sharing of data. Ecological Data will be
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particularly useful to those ecologists and information specialists that
actively design, manage and analyze environmental databases. However, it will
also benefit a wider audience of scientists and students in the ecological
and environmental sciences.
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